
            Braidside Integrated Primary  

            and Nursery School 
                87 Frys Road, Ballymena Co. Antrim BT43 7EN 

                 

028 25647899                       Principal: J McAuley 

www.braidside.co.uk 
                             09/06/21 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 It is hard to believe we are now into the last 3 weeks of school for this 

academic year. Once again the school year has flown in. At this point teachers are 

now finishing the last aspects of topics and teaching for the year and soon you will 

be getting home the various books and activities children have completed. I hope 

you will enjoy perusing through these; after you have quarantined them for a few 

days. 

 

 End of Year Reports, together with information on classes for 21-22, will be 

issued on Wednesday 23rd June, 2021.  

 
 
Congratulations to all the children in P4 who 

celebrated First Holy Communion on Saturday 22nd 

May. It was a beautiful ceremony and we were very 

proud of all the children.  

Congratulations too, to the P7 children who received 

the sacrament of Confirmation on 26th May. We hope 

all the children and their families enjoyed this special 

day. 

 
 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB: SEPTEMBER 2021 
 
We hope to launch our school Breakfast Club in September ‘21.  

Following consultation with parents in November ’19, we reviewed responses and 

took these into account when planning for the Breakfast Club. 

We envisage the club being available Mon-Fri from 8:15am-8:50am. 

There will be a daily cost of £1.50 per child.  

Parents will be required to book into the breakfast club in advance. 

Pupil numbers will be based on the Covid regulations and restrictions that are in 

place when we reach September. 

In order to assist further with planning, I would ask those interested to complete the 

Expression of Interest Form and return to school by Friday 18th June.  

Thank you! 

 



Lost Property 
Unlike other years, we have very little in the manner of lost 
property this year. A cupboard with a small number of items, is 
maintained in the Hygiene Room, as cloakrooms and classrooms 
are tidied over the next few weeks, please encourage your 
children to check the cupboard for any missing items. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary: 
12th June: P7 Placement Letters 
 
23rd June: Annual Pupil Reports issued 
 
24th June: Leavers’ Day and Assembly  
P7 pupils will finish school at 12:30pm on this day. 
 
28th June: Bump Up Morning! Classes will meet and spend the morning with their 
new teacher for September 2021. 
 
30th June: Last day of School, close for summer holidays at lunch time. Staggered 
finish times will be shared closer to the time. 
 

 
May I wish you all a healthy, relaxing and fun summer holiday. Thank you all for 
your support and cooperation throughout this school year. Stay safe! 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

J McAuley 
 
 
 


